
  

ELA and Skills  

We are learning about Folktales and Fables such 

as Goldilocks and the 3 bears and other classic 

tales.  Students will be learning about the   In 

Skills, we are learning sounds for the lowercase 

letters: d, m, t, c, g, a, i, and o. you can review 

sounds using any word combinations (see side 

panel).  Have students give sound for each letter 

in word then have them sing the sounds so they 

can hear the word as they sing. Any work that you 

can do to assist in these skills is greatly 

appreciated.  Please make sure to read the parent 

letters when they come home.  They provide book 

titles and other activities you can do at home to 

enhance your child’s education. 

Math  

We are learning our numbers 1-10 and how to 

put them in order from smallest to largest.  

We are also learning to write out numbers 1-

10 and identify objects by counting up, 

counting down and counting on.  Missing 

number activities are important to work on 

with your child.  There are homework 

assignments in your child’s folder that go 

with what we are learning.  Please make sure 

to complete homework and review these 

skills on a nightly basis.   

 

Social Studies and Science  

In Social Studies we are focusing on ways we can help at home and at school.  Please allow your 

child to be helpful at home.  your child With Thanksgiving approaching we will focus on being 

thankful and how Thanksgiving came to be a holiday. school and home.  We are beginning to 

work on ways in which we know the season is changing to Autumn in Science. 

 

Odds and Ends 

 

Helpful Websites and Homework  

My teacher website is up and running. You can access it by going to http://www.rcsdk12.org/41 and then going under 

the teacher tab at the top and then finding my name under K.  There you will find helpful websites with interactive 

games you can play and worksheets for your child that you can copy and practice skills.  Please continue to read to 

your child every night.  

 

Snack    

Please send in a healthy 

snack for 23 children with 

your child.  Some of you 

sent in snack last month.  

Thank you.  

Parent Institute  

The first meeting will 

held in December.  Date 

and time will be 

announced.  Please fill 

out and return your 

survey as soon as 

possible. Surveys are 

due by Friday Nov. 8 

Up Coming Events 

*Picture Day November 8 

 (you do not need to be 

in uniform) 

*Parent Survery due NOV. 8 

* November 15 Mother/Son 

Dance  

Sound

Word 

Bank 

cam 
cag 
dim 
tom 
tam 
mat 
mad 
dad 
mom 
mot 
dot 
got 
git 
mit 
dom 
gom 
gam 
tim 
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